dummy_umail alc

From: "Wanessa Chong™

To: <groupsales@pinnacle-travel.coma>

Sent; Tuesday, August 04, 2009 11:33 PM

Subject: RE: Post - Trip Feedback (Tioman 315t July - 2nd Aug 09 )

Dear Perlin,

I sincerely thank you for the kind assistance and service provided, Though there were some
issues before the trip, due to some of the students pulling out last minute, but I still think the
trip is a great success. I truly appreciate your help with the head-counting, ensuring the
smoath flow and also taking care of welfare, I believe my manager (Lap Chan) is also full of
praises for the arrangement/service. [ think we will definitely return to Pinnacle Travel

for future trips.

Thank vou very much,

Regards,
Vanessa



